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3rd September 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are delighted to be welcoming you and your children back to school at the beginning of the autumn 
term. 
 
The past few months have been incredibly difficult and I would like to thank you all for your continued 
support and patience throughout this time.  
 
The children have been out of school for a long period of time and we completely understand that the return 
to school may cause some anxiety for both children and parents. 
 
Whilst the return to school may feel different because of the new procedures in place to keep everyone safe, 
the ethos of the school remains the same and we will do everything we can to ensure that your child is 
provided with a safe, warm and positive learning environment. 
 
Our focus will be to support children in rebuilding their relationships with adults and their friends, 
supporting emotional wellbeing, building physical health and making up for lost learning. 
 
We have thought carefully about how best to return to school in a safe way and we will be reviewing our 
procedures after the first few weeks so that we can slowly increase our provision and begin to adjust to our 
“new normal”.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all in the playground next week.  
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Lynne 
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